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VISION STATEMENT 

 In a small individualized student-centered style, FLC develops young adults who are college and career ready, as 
well as active socially conscious citizens who are successful in their professional pursuits.

June 10, 2021

Good Day Seniors and Senior Parents,

Yesterday I shared news that graduation had been postponed by the School District of 
Philadelphia due to the weather.  After holding a meeting at 4:00 pm yesterday with 
parents and students I shared a survey offering families an option to host two 
ceremonies with half of the students attending and the other option was the rain date of 
June 15th.

After reviewing the results of the survey and listening to the desires of the students to 
be together for their graduation, FLC will host the Class of 2021’s ceremony on 
Tuesday,  June 15th at 10:00 am.

GRADUATION INFORMATION

Location: Germantown Supersite
1199 E Sedgwick St, Philadelphia, PA 19150
Date:        Tuesday 6/15
Time:       10:00 AM - 11:00 AM

We know that this decision will not satisfy the needs of every member of our school 
community. However, we felt that this was the best decision that we could make for 
everyone.

Once again, congratulations- Class of 2021! We look forward to celebrating this 
amazing occasion with you. If you have any questions, please contact our school at 
215-400-7570 or nlee@philasd.org.

Sincerely,

Nicole Lee
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